
September 2024 Public Works Report 

  

               Roads 

• The Roads Crew Replaced 2 culverts on south shore, and 1 culvert on Penny Lane. 

• The Roads Crew tore out and prepped a large stretch of South Shore Road that was 
in terrible shape for North Woods Paving. We also tore out and prepped a small 
stretch of Whitefish Street. Paving was completed in these areas on the week of 9-
23, including a small area in front of the Museum. 

• North Woods Paving completed Hagen Road paving and shoulder work on 9-21. Line 
painting is next on their list and should be completed the week of  10-1. 

• Ashland County Hwy Dpt. made repairs to several areas of blacktop on Big Bay Road 
and Black Shanty the week of 9-23. 

• Street signs and Fire # signs continue to be installed. 

Parks 

• Big Bay Town Park has slowed down for the season on weekdays, but weekends 
continue to be full into mid-October. The park will be winterized the last week of 
October, weather depending. 

  

Misc. 

• The backup generator at the SRE has been hooked up and is operational. 

• The 2025 Public Works budget is nearly completed.  

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Pete Wiggins 

 


